

Department of Energy Washington, DC 20585

July 17, 2019

MEMORANDUM TO THE DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY
ELECTRICITY ADVISORY COMMITTEE

FROM:

Bruce J. Walker, Assistant Secretary

Office of Electricity (OE)

SUBJECT:

DOE Response to the Electricity Advisory Committee Recommendations

for the 2020 Smart Grid System Report

I want to thank all members of the Department of Energy's Electricity Advisory Committee (EAC) for their thoughtful recommendations concerning the next iteration of the Smart Grid System Report which is due to Congress in late-2020. We will determine how to best incorporate your recommendations as we develop the content and structure of the next report and will provide you updates of our progress.

As always, please do not hesitate to contact me or any of my staff if you would like additional discussion regarding the report.

Thank you.

